JOSH GREEN, M.D. GOVERNOR KE KIA'ĀINA



KENNETH S. HARA

MAJOR GENERAL ADJUTANT GENERAL

KA 'AKUKANA KENELALA

STEPHEN F. LOGAN BRIGADIER GENERAL DEPUTY ADJUTANT GENERAL KA HOPE 'AKUKANA

KENELALA

STATE OF HAWAI'I KA MOKU'ĀINA O HAWAI'I

DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE KA 'OIHANA PILI KAUA

OFFICE OF THE ADJUTANT GENERAL 3949 DIAMOND HEAD ROAD HONOLULU, HAWAI'I 96816-4495

July 10, 2024

Tidal Basin Government Consulting, LLC Ms. Maria E. Suppa, SVP, Chief Compliance Officer 126 Business Park Dr. Utica, NY 13502 E-Mail: maria.suppa@tidalbasingroup.com

Award of Contract

Subject: Regional Catastrophic Preparedness Grant Program, State of Hawai'i, Department of Defense, Hawai'i Emergency Management, CA-202407-RFP

Dear Ms. Suppa,

We are pleased to inform you that your company has been awarded the contract for the above-mentioned project in the amount of \$414,223.15, subject to the availability of funds.

Please be advised that this letter is not an official Notice-to-Proceed (NTP) with the work. In accordance with the terms and conditions of the solicitation, no work performance is permitted until such a time a NTP is issued.

For further information regarding the project, please contact the Project Manager, Mr. Francis A. P. Kau, at francis.a.p.kau@hawaii.gov.

Congratulations on your award and we look forward to a successful completion of the required services. Should you have any questions and/or concerns, please contact Jesper H. Andersen by email: jesper.h.andersen@hawaii.gov.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Wade Ashii

Wade T. Ishii Acting Chief Engineering Officer